
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, June 19
th

: There will be no youth meetings. 

 

Friday, June 24
th

: Youth/family camp out will be held at Marie Hehr Park. Please contact 

Brad for more information. 

 

*************************************************************************** 

CAMP WAKON DA’HO 

Eighters Camp: We have four youth attending Eighters Camp this week at Camp 

Wakon’Da Ho. Campers attending are: Sarah Allison, Mary Partin, Abby Stroub and Macy 

Yearsley. 

 

We have 10 campers attending Junior 1 camp at Camp Wakon’Da Ho next week,  

June 20-14
th

. Campers that are attending are: Hadlie Crump, Dylan Duckworth, Addie 

Hoskins, Hannah Judy, Jack Judy, Katherine Judy, J.D. Kendall, Dawson Peak, Emma 

Renaker, Caroline VanHook.  

 

If you would like to send letters to the campers, the address is:  

Camp Wakon’Da-Ho 

7900 East Ky 70 

Yosemite, KY 42566 

 

Or you can send an email (they ask that you limit the number of emails and please do not 

send photos or e-cards) The email is: WKDH@CCINKY.net  

(Please us the camper name in the subject line) 

******************************************************************** 

HARRISON COUNTY RELAY FOR LIFE 

The Harrison County Relay for Life will be held at the HCHS Ingles Stadium Saturday,  

June 25
th

 from 3:00 P.M. – 11:00 P.M. Opening ceremonies will begin at 5:00 P.M., the 

survivor medal ceremony/survivor lap/caregiver lap will begin at 5:30 P.M. Luminary forms 

are available in the church office. Please contact Susan Dearborn or Kathy Brown for more 

information. 

 

VBS: Save the Date 

“Save the Date” for Vacation Bible School! VBS will follow a different format this summer. 

Registration, opening program and cookout at Marie Hehr Park will be held on Sunday 

evening July 24
th

 from 5-7 pm. The main VBS event will be held on Saturday July 30
th

 from 

9-3pm, also at Marie Hehr Park, followed by a closing program and potluck on Sunday  

July 31
st
. We hope that everyone will enjoy this format and mark your calendars to volunteer 

and bring your children!  

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Collis Layton and family in the death of his sister 

Edwina Featherston. Mrs. Featherston died June 13, 2016. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Jacqueline Grannis Schwartz in the death of her 

husband Bob Schwartz who died June 5, 2016. Jacqueline is the niece of Loretta Grannis. 

 

 

----Kay Colvin is recuperating from cataract surgery….Wanda Marsh sustained a broken 

arm in a fall…. 

 

 

GRADUATE 

Ashley Ammerman Moore graduated from Maysville Community College in nursing. She is 

working at St. Joseph’s Hospital in the ER. Ashley is the daughter of Gary Ammerman and 

the late Karen Ammerman and the granddaughter of Mattie Ammerman. 

 

 

2
nd

 BLESSING OF CHILDREN SERVICE 

We will have a second Blessing of Children Service Sunday, June 19
th

. Please contact the 

church office if your family would like to participate. 

 

 

CWF Circle Outing: Anyone and everyone is encouraged to attend the next CWF outing. 

We will be given a tour of the historic Lair Vault by B.T. Darnell.  Meet at the church inside 

Bish Hall at 10:00 AM on Tuesday, June 21.  Little walking is involved.  It may be muddy 

inside the vault: older shoes or boots are recommended.  Car pooling of higher clearance 

vehicles is encouraged.  They have already reached their donation goal for renovation of the 

Vault.   

 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, June 26
th

 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at Cedar Ridge 

at 2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of fellowship with the residents. 

 

 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

The annual meeting of the congregation will be held during the 2
nd

 worship service Sunday, 

June 26, 2016. 
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THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

BARNABAS TEAM 

MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # XII will meet 

Sunday, June 19
th

 & 26
th

. Elders 

are Kristy Carey, Larry Carey, 

Brett Hines, Carl and Charla 

Nunnelley. 

 

 

CANE RIDGE DAY 

Cane Ridge Day will be held  

June 25, 2016. Gathering begins 

at 9:30 A.M. The morning 

program will begin at 10:00 A.M. 

with guest speaker D. Duane 

Cummins. Lunch will be at  

12:00 noon, bring a picnic lunch 

and enjoy the fellowship. The 

afternoon program will begin at 

1:00 P.M. 

 

 

JUNE BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

 

Addition to the June Calendar 

listed in last week’s newsletter: 

 

June 12
th

:  Billy Haviland 
 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
 

      Vol.  66   No.  46              Cynthiana, Kentucky                   June 15, 2016 

Minister’s Message:  

      This upcoming weekend is the celebration of Father’s Day. We take a few moments 

to reflect and give thanks for those we have known as our earthly fathers.  We also 

pause and recognize how awesome it is to have a relationship with God in this same 

role.  I feel so blessed to have had my dad for a long, long lifetime.  I have many fond 

memories of him, but one you have perhaps heard me share before.  I share it again 

anyway.  It was parent’s weekend at Lynchburg College.  I was excited, I had made the 

college soccer team.  My ministerial advisor then told me that same week, he had a 

student church for me to go serve.  I told him that would be impossible since I had made 

the team.  He encountered my dad that weekend and said, “Mr. Bishop, I thought you 

sent your son down here so we could make a minister out of him.  He just refused a 

student church.” My dad smiled at the professor and said, “Well Dr. Stanger, I think my 

son has all his life to maybe preach, he probably won’t have all his life to play soccer.”  

My dad had my back.  Little did he know I would do both for a great part of my life. 

      No better words than those of Henry Van Dyke:  “What do I owe my father?  

Everything.  He was my best friend; a parent who knew how to be patient with an 

unruly child; a preacher of joyful faith, who practiced what he taught, a good 

companion in the woods and the library, a fearless man with a kind heart; a Christian 

without pretense or bigotry, a true American gentleman of the democratic type.  Every 

day I give thanks for him.”   Let us continue to give thanks for those who have shared 

so much with us during our lifetime.  Let us also spend significant moments in prayer 

this week for those who suffer from the atrocities in Orlando.  May healing come to 

those in their moment of need.  None of us can even imagine. 

 

                  ………….Larry 

 
 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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